
Thank you for your comment, William Neal.
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Comment Submitted:

The best solution to the potential Asian Carp invasion, as well as eliminating a pathway for similar future problems, is the
hydrological separation of Lake Michigan from the Chicago River and associated water ways that connect the Great Lakes and
Mississippi River systems. 
Block['break']the connection. Beyond this, the USACE needs to take a defensive research and projects strategy against alien
species. 


